
By KITTY CONNOLLY, Executive Director, Friends of the 
Fiscalini Ranch Preserve (fiscaliniranchpreserve.org)

Last week, permanent signs went up at major trail 
entrances. CCSD Ranch Manager Carlos Mendoza was 
the mastermind behind developing the new program. 
Each sign describes the trail and highlights a few of 
the plants and animals you might see along the way. 
He’s also consolidated signs to reduce clutter.

Cambria Community Services District holds the 
title to Fiscalini Ranch Preserve while Friends of 
Fiscalini Ranch Preserve holds the conservation 
easement. Working together, we prioritize public 
access on the Ranch. 

Throughout the public health crisis, we have been 
keeping the Ranch open for safe use. You may have 
seen our temporary signs directing people along the 
one-way loop on the Marine Terrace and Bluff Trails.

So please, take a walk on the Ranch and enjoy 
connecting with nature!

https://www.fiscaliniranchpreserve.org/

